
Gist of the Second Meeting of the 

CDC Committee on Physical Education (2011-2013) 

held on 3 July 2012 

 

1. After receiving information on the progress of the Review of New 

Senior Secondary PE Curriculum and Assessment, members 

suggested reviewing the standard-setting mechanism of assessing 

physical activities in the PE(HKDSE) examination. 

2. Members expressed their gratitude to the EDB for providing various 

support to PE Teachers, namely, professional development 

programmes, school support services, student activities, learning and 

teaching materials and others.   

3. Members were updated on progress and preliminary findings of the 

PE KLA Survey. 

 


